
To: Anne Newhall, Assistant Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Re: Board of Selectman Meeting Cancellation 

 

Date: August 13, 2018 

 

The August 22, 2018 regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Selectmen has been cancelled. 

The next meeting of the Board of Selectmen will be held at Town Hall on August 29, 2018 at 

6:30 pm. 


